
Staff Appreciation and Development Committee created in SVM Pathobiology 

 

Vanessa Matthew-Belmar, MSc and Erica Braithwaite-Sylvester, MSc student have co-founded 

the Staff Appreciation and Development Committee in the Pathobiology Department, School of 

Veterinary Medicine. The role of this committee is to bring awareness of the many strengths and 

accomplishments of the department’s staff and encourage this recognition and development of 

new knowledge and skills. To kick off the first term of the committee, the committee threw a 

birthday party for all members of the department from January through June. The menu included 

cakes, cupcakes, chicken wings and mashed potatoes, which was happily received by all in 

attendance. The committee will be making future Shout-Outs to celebrate achievements by staff 

in the upcoming Fall term, so keep an eye out for more! 

 

 


